
 

 

Weekly Bulletin 9th June 2023 

 

Flourish Awards 

Children who have been recognised as flourishing this week: 

 

Henry – for showing determination when tackling tricky work 

Teddy – for working independently in maths 

Maxwell – for going above and beyond 

 

Forest Schools 

We are able to offer classes some additional sessions of Forest Schools this year.  Please make a note 

of the dates below for your child’s class. 

 

Date Class 

12 June Berlioz 

19 June Berlioz 

26 June Bach 

3 July Byrd 

10 July Beethoven 

7 July Britten 

 

Toy Sale for Lucie’s Animal Rescue Centre 14th June 

Bea will be holding a toy sale after school on Wednesday 14th June to help raise money for Lucie’s 

Animal Rescue Shelter.   Toys are to be left in the bike shelter on the morning of Wednesday 14th June.  

It is fantastic that Bea has arranged this independently and has found a cause she would like to 

support. 

 Please come along to support this wonderful event. 

 

Pyjamarama 30th June 

Children are invited to wear their pyjamas to school and a donation of £1 is invited.  They will spend 

the day reading, enjoying, and sharing stories all in the comfort of their pyjamas to raise vital funds to 

help make sure that no child misses out on their bedtime story. 

 

We will finish our day with a bedtime story.  Could you read a bedtime story with the children?  If 

you’ve got a favourite story you would like to share,and would be available at 2.45pm on Friday 30th 

June, please let us know. 

 

Foss Summer Fair 23rd June @ 3.15 

Our school summer fair is just two weeks away – Friday 23rd June!  

 

How you can help: 

Books If you have any books your children have grown out of, please bring along for the book 

stall. 

Baking We’re calling all bakers among parents/carers/grandparents and friends to donate cakes 

and buns for the cake stall 

Plants If you have any unwanted plants or a few extra plants you’ve grown from seed and are 

happy to donate, they’ll be a welcome addition to the plant stall. 

Raffle There will also be a raffle – any raffle prizes gratefully received.  Donations can be 

brought to school from 19th June 



 

 

                         

Helping 

on the 

day 

Helpers welcome on the day too! 

 

All sale proceeds go towards school funds. We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

If you fancy helping or finding out a bit more about what FOSS do generally to support the school, 

please let school know and we can contact you, or come and chat to us at the fair – we’re a friendly 

bunch! 

 

Foss Bag2School 

Having a spring clean? Please don’t forget to bring your unwanted clothing, shoes, bedding etc in 

next Monday 12th June (at drop-off) for our bag2school collection. We are being paid a bonus this 

time so every kilo counts! 

Please see this link for what can be collected. https://bag2school.com/what-we-collect 

 

Every penny goes back into school funds.  

Thank you from FOSS. “ 

 

FEAST 

FEAST brings the fun to the school holidays, offering loads of different activities for everyone to take 

part in.  

All children and young people across North Yorkshire can get involved in a range of sessions, with free 

places and a free lunch for those on benefits-related Free School Meals, thanks to funding from the 

Department for Education.  

To see all the fantastic activities on offer and learn more about how to claim a free place,  visit the 
FEAST website 

There is so much to choose from – come and take a look at what’s on! 

 

Packed Lunches 

 

 

Raw Veg Power 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Safeguarding 

Warmer weather 

The forecast looks like summer is finally coming next week.  Please make sure that children have 

sunscreens applied before they come to school, have additional sunscreen to apply during the day, 

sunhats and water bottles. 

 

https://bag2school.com/what-we-collect
https://r1.ddlnk.net/4BPJ-1IXBF-34L2D7-1CW2E5-1/c.aspx
https://r1.ddlnk.net/4BPJ-1IXBF-34L2D7-1CW2E5-1/c.aspx
https://vegpower.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/Simply-Veg-Raw-Power.pdf?type=original
https://vegpower.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/Simply-Veg-Raw-Power.pdf?type=original


 

 

                         

Change to the start time in September 2023 

Thank you to everyone who took the time to respond to the school start time consultation.  The 

responses have been reviewed by governors and the proposed start time of 8.45a.m. from September 

2023 will be adopted.  The end time of 3.15p.m. will remain. 

 

Out of school achievements 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We wanted to share with you the new sport Isla has recently taken up 

- Skiing!  

 

Having never stepped onto the snow until a month or so ago, in less 

than 3 hours tutoring she has mastered the big slope.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If your child has any out of school achievements, we would love to hear about them.  Send pictures 

and information to admin@sharow.n-yorks.sch.uk  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

mailto:admin@sharow.n-yorks.sch.uk


 

 

                         

Diary dates 

(These can also be found on the website) 

  

12th June Bags2School 

14th June Y6 Paddleboarding 

14th June Bea’s Toy Sale for Lucie’s Animal Rescue Centre 

15th June Parents Forum 6-7pm 

23rd June Dogs Trust visiting school 

23rd  June Foss Summer Fair flyer 

29th June Learning Together Morning 

29th June Year 2 only 

30th June Pyjamarama 

12th July End of Year Celebration Service 2.15 pm 

 

 
 

https://www.luciesanimalrescue.com/
https://www.sharow.n-yorks.sch.uk/sites/default/files/attachments/sharow_summer_fair_1.pdf

